
Carol Scott and Susan Nutini cleared the feature area along the
walk path and planted flowers and mulched the area.

Karen Wilson applied a fresh coat of paint on the fences at the
Glenhurst entrance.

In addition, Board Members Rita Mitchell, Tom Nutini, and Doug
Shaffer, along with volunteers Randy Urban, Nate Mitchell, and the
Hamilton family removed the decayed fencing at the park entrance
at West Glenhurst. New replacement fence is in the works!  Jack Pine Glass Pumpkin Festival

 September 20-22

Thornville Backwoods Fest
September 20-22

Fairfield County Fair
October 6-12

Circleville Pumpkin Show
October  16-19

heatherlake.association@gmail.com

It’s Fall Y’all

AUTUMN EVENTS 

www.heatherlake.org

GET IN TOUCH
WITH US

HEATHER LAKE ASSOCIATION

Community Beautification Projects
Volunteers have been busy enhancing the overall appearance
of our community. Here are some before and after photos.
Your participation is highly encouraged!

Box 494 Lithopolis, OH 43136-0494

A Few Reminders

 *  There is a 72-hour limit on parking
boats, trailers, RV’s, campers and
recreational  vehicles on any lot. Failure
to comply can result in enforcement
assessments. 

* Owners are to maintain  all
landscaping in good living condition to
present a neat, healthy, and orderly
appearance.  Maintenance includes
replacement of all dead plant material.  
Lots mowed so that weeds and grass are
no more than 8 inches in height.

*  At the open meeting a resident
requested that pet owners use their
own trash receptacle to dispose of their
pet’s waste.  



Park & Common 
Grounds Update

We are pleased to announce that
money has been saved on
mowing costs.  The exceptionally
dry weather has resulted in the
cancellation of multiple mowings.
We are exploring options for
signage at the Heather Lake
Glenhurst main entrance.  

 Residents are encouraged to
review the enclosed  financial
reports. Doug Shaffer is
working on locating a
company to conduct a reserve
study which will better
prepare the board for future
budget planning.  

Please consider tying something colorful on your
mailbox so children know you have treats for them. You
also may want to consider setting up your treat station
at the end of your driveway. And most of all, please add
extra caution when driving through the neighborhood
during this time!  

WELCOME NEW
NEIGHBORS

Martin & Lora Hamparian
1887 West Glenhurst Dr. NW

AND
David & Barbara Brown

1659 East Glenhurst Dr. NW

 Box 494  Lithopolis, OH 43136-0494  

Board Updates
Financial 

Update

SUNDAY, OCTOBER 27TH FROM 2-4 PM

Sightings of these critters in and around the pond
have been reported. If you know of an interested
trapper (cage only), please refer them to Parks &
Common Grounds Coordinator, Rita Mitchell.  ODNR’s
trapping season runs from November 10 – February
28 allowing only a small window of time to remove
them from the area. 

Muskrat Love?  Nope! 

Hunter’s Run
Conservancy Update

The board is pleased to
announce that an
exemption for the Hunter’s
Run Conservancy has been
granted to the entire
subdivision - even if you
didn’t submit the form.
Thanks to Tom Nutini for
representing Heather Lake!                                     

ANNUAL TRICK OR TREAT FOR FOOD DRIVE 
Benefiting The Canal Winchester Community Pantry

If you would like to help, please leave your donation in a
plastic bag at the end of your driveway during Trick or
Treat on October 27th and a volunteer will pick it up.


